
To all customers                                                     Dec. 2022    
                                                           Sojitz Fashion Co., Ltd.  
 
 

Notice regarding renew our EC site 
 

Thank you for purchasing VANCET®, SEVENBERRY®, Handworks*Fabric®, and 
Benjidai® products.  
In addition, thank you for using VANCET-NET. 
 
We are happy to inform you that we will renew our EC site,  
VANCET-NET from Jan.24, 2023. 
You can search and understand our products easier at the new website. 
 
URL will not be changed, so you can access new VANCET-NET on same URL as the 

former website.; https://www.vancet.net. 
 
We will keep our best effort to develop and provide appropriate information of our 

products and enhance the content of the site. 
We hope you will continue to use our new website. 
 
The website will be under maintenance and unavailable to access during below period 

due to this renewal. 
Date: January 23, 2023 19:00-23:00 in Japan time 

(*The time schedule might be slightly changed.) 
We appreciate for your kind understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 


